Wycombe Wanderers Women- September 2021

· Our apprentice reporters have been with the club a month now. Amani, Daya & Maryam have worked with Bob Massie at games to help with the filming, posting and editing of our feature games. Chosen ‘feature’ games are either when the first team play at home, if not, either the reserves or u18s will take the feature game of that week. It has been a great success so far and we look forward to seeing this grow.

· Results so far: the first team picked up their first point with a 4-4 draw to Oxford City. The reserves won 2-0 against Launton and now have 6 points on the board and the u18s sit 2nd with 12 points as winning form continues. 

· We’re on the lookout for a new club secretary. The role is voluntary. Please email Nigel Kingston on nigemart2019@gmail.com if you’re interested and want to find out more. 

· The Bucks Free Press have also recently been adding our match reports to both the website and the newspaper which sells on a Friday. Big thank you to the BFP and do buy a copy to read all about the games! 

· Our reserve team have a new home venue for the rest of the season. They will be playing at Lane End Sports (HP14 3JR). 
